



#AÚltimaGota_Algarve arrives to São Brás de Alportel

A group of various environmental associations,
including Almargem, asked the Minister for the
Environment and Climate Action, Duarte Cordeiro,
to immediately protect the wetland of Alagoas
Brancas, in the municipality of Lagoa, through the
suspension of a commercial undertaking.
Freshwater wetlands in the Algarve are rare and
endangered. The situation of Alagoas Brancas
deserves all the attention and urgent intervention of
the competent authorities in terms of land
management and nature conservation with a view to
its preservation. Read the full statement here.
If you haven't already done so, sign the petition that
aims to safeguard this important wetland.
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Alagoas Brancas are still at risk

After being visited by more than 1000 primary school students in the municipality of Silves and dozens of
visitors to the Municipal Library, it is now São Brás de Alportel's turn to draw attention to the conscious use
of water, with the support of the exhibition #AÚltimaGota_Algarve.
Until the end of July, be sure to visit the exhibition at Escola EB 2,3 Poeta Bernardo Passos.

Almargem celebrates 35 years

Junior High School 
EB 2,3 Poeta Bernardo Passos 

4th to 21st of July
Monday to Friday: 10h00 - 16h00 

Congratulations to Almargem! This year it celebrates its 35th anniversary and we couldn't let
this date go unnoticed. To celebrate these last years dedicated to the protection of the cultural
and natural heritage of the Algarve, we have prepared an afternoon of activities for all
members, on the 8th of July.
We will start with a reflection session on the life of the association, with the presence of
former leaders and collaborators of Almargem. We will then take a short interpretive walk
along the Cadoiço stream and end the day with a delicious convivial dinner. 
Registrations are open until July 5th. See more information here and sign up here.

Monchique has a new
route guide

Monchique has a new guide where you
can find out about all the Via
Algarviana walking routes in that
municipality. An excellent company to
discover the Monchique mountains.
Request your guide at the Monchique
Tourist Office.

27th to 30th of July (Feira da Serra)
19h00 - 02h00 

http://almargem.org/site/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=343%3A2023-06-22-11-12-25&catid=13%3Anoticias&Itemid=39
https://peticaopublica.com/pview.aspx?pi=PT114513&fbclid=IwAR1Q9NK-lG_39FB0es9m_9WdpL7GEXVfbqC6mvAYRDpDOKAKKSET0cTHmw
https://www.facebook.com/associacaoalmargem
http://almargem.org/site/index.php?option=com_simplecalendar&view=detail&catid=1%3Aactividades&id=292
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeA94Xsg2fsdjdVehV_xzdGluAFoYtlx3FDHbz9bRQlGJqpdg/viewform

